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ARGENTINA 

 

6) Briefing of the preparations for the international meeting entitled “Stockholm+50: a healthy 

planet for the prosperity of all –our responsibility, our opportunity”. 

 

Thank you Madam Chair, 

Firstly, allow me to congratulate our ED for her designation as Secretary General of the meeting.  

We hope to engage constructively in the preparatory process. 

In this regards, as we do not have a clear idea yet, we would like to have more information on how 

is envisage the participation of the Membership in Nairobi in this process, in particular taking into 

account that the OP 7 of UNGA Resolution 75/280 invites the UNEA 5, including through the CPR, 

to provide inputs. 

We have heard, for example, that the Ministerial Declaration of UNEA 5.2 could be an input for 

Stockholm@50. We consider that this proposal, along with how we will engage as Member States 

based in Nairobi in this process, needs further discussion within the CPR 

Thank you very much. 

 

 


